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DECR Chairman meets with Holy See’s Secretary
for Relations with States
DECR Communications Service, 04.08.2022.  

On August 4, Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk, Chairman of the Department for External Church
Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate, who is on an archpastoral visit to Rome to deal with the affairs of
the Administration of the Russian Orthodox Church’s Parishes in Italy, met at the Apostolic Palace in the
Vatican with the Holy See’s Secretary for Relations with States, Archbishop Paul Richard Gallagher. 

 During their prolonged conversation, they discussed current issues involved in the relationships
between the Russian Orthodox Church and the Roman Catholic Church. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/89507/
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